
 

 

V.C.R Entertainment Announces Postponement of “Zombie Rest Home” 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
  

 
San Antonio, TX – V.C.R Entertainment regrettably announces the 
postponement of Zombie Rest Home, an action/horror directed by Victor 
Garcia and produced by Rori Gonzalez. The postponement is due to a similar 
UK film about to be released, whose trailer has caused some unease 
throughout possible executive producers and sponsors. After a very long, 
stressful meeting, it was concluded that the production of Zombie Rest Home 
will in fact be postponed until the producers feel the production will not be 
affected by the UK film. 
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